
 

 

 

Hang in there!!!  Stay indoors as much as 

possible and wash hands often. This advice 

seems to be the best solution to the pandemic. 

 

Just know that everyone will get through this. In 

the end, hopefully, the world will learn a lesson. 

 

In the light of being in the middle of this virus, 

this is a small newsletter. Hopefully, the month 

of May will bring better news. Stay tuned!!! 

             
Your President, 

Chris 



***Note:  All dates are tentative. 

 

June 19…………EALOC Monthly Meeting  

 

July 17…………EALOC Monthly Meeting  

 

August 21………EALOC Monthly Meeting  

 

September 18 ….EALOC Monthly Meeting  

 

October 16……...EALOC Monthly Meeting  

 

November 20……EALOC Annual Auction  

 

December 12……EALOC Holiday Party  

If there is a June monthly meeting, elections for 

the club’s board members will be held. 

Otherwise, perhaps, it will be done via e-mail.  

The club cannot run without active club 

members.  Please consider being a part of the 

board. The more active members there are, the 

easier it is for everyone to enjoy the best of the 

best orchid groups!!! 

  
The field trip has been cancelled.  Take care and 

be safe and healthy. 

  

The picnic has been cancelled.   Stay home and 

take care. 

 

 
Following are photos of ZOO BLOOMS. Thanks 

Barb and Danny!!!  Enjoy!!! 

 





 
 

 

 

 
 

 

                   This Photo by Unknown 

http://vimeo.com/35828189
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/
https://creativecommons.org/licenses/by-nc/3.0/


 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 

 



Yes??? Let us know how we can help!!!


